
 
 
 
 

URGENT BUSINESS 
 

TUESDAY, 10 JUNE 2008 
 
 
 
Please find enclosed Urgent Business Notices in connection with the following: 
 
 
 
1. Luneside East Regeneration Project (Pages 1 - 3) 
 
 The Chief Executive (in consultation with the Chairman of the Overview and Scrutiny 

Committee) has been asked to waive call-in in accordance with the Overview and Scrutiny 
Committee Procedure Rule 17(a).  The Chairman of the Overview and Scrutiny 
Committee was in agreement with the decision to waive call-in.  

  
 
 
 
 
Queries regarding these documents 
 
Please contact Sharon Marsh, Democratic Services - telephone (01524) 582096 or email 
smarsh@lancaster.gov.uk. 
 
Gillian Noall, 
Head of Democratic Services, 
Town Hall, 
Dalton Square, 
Lancaster LA1 1PJ 
 
Published on Tuesday, 10th June 2008 

 


